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Gent lemen,

In ‘'a letter datec eptember 1981, we requested that
added to licens 7-01163-20 permitting West Virginia
hold for decay e material having a physical
less’ than . lays [his was added as Amendment !

license.

In that letter of 14 September, we stated that
would be in a double wide trailer on University
term storage in Room B33 of University Hospita
change our long term storage location.

We have had d ulty in disposing of radioacti
physical half lives. Wit he accumulation of
the short half lived waste, we have run out
available locations. It is proposed that we gi

trail

decay and that being held until other disposal can be

er and store our radioactive waste, both that

space being leased in the ground floor of the buil
occupied by he Bailey Class Company, Sth and Rail
Morgantown,

This 1is an old brick building which the owner is converting 1in
T} e

storage space. ¢ only other portions of the basement which h

1

been leased are occupied by other university departments for
term storage.

A sketch of a portion of the basement is attached. The cre
area is the location proposed for scorage of radioactive was
half of the area needs only new 1:cks on the doors and
local control of 1iting, and wouid be occupied immediatels
amendment allow S was granted. The remaining area
partition fron stairway to the outside wall before
occupied.




regulatior

to the rage site

trailer will be survevyed

being returned to use f«¢




July 21, 1982

Mr. Edward J. Jayjack
Byers Engineering Company
300 Keith Building
Cleveland, Ohio 44115

Dear Ed:

Under the new architectural/engineering services

agreement the following project is assigned to your firm.
The primary contact person is Dr. Stephen Slack.

"CO, System - Radioactive Waste
Storage Area'

We have recently received a recommendation that a
CO, extinguishing system be installed in part of the space
i{n which we are storing our radioactive waste. Therefore,
on your next trip in I would appreciate your contacting

Dr. Slack and touring the area.

Only enough preliminary work should be done at this
time so that rough estimates of probable costs can be pro-
vided to me.

pPlease contact me if you have any questions.

Cordially,

Harold H. | a.per
Assistant tc the Vice President

John E. Jones
Stephen Slack




